
From: David Vanis <dvanis@volusia.org>
To: VolusiaExposed <volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com>
Cc: Bernice Wendland <BWendland@volusia.org>, Dave Byron <DByron@volusia.org>, George 
Recktenwald <GRecktenwald@volusia.org>, Pamela Renfro <PRenfro@volusia.org>
Subject: Re: 3rd Request - Public Records
Date: Mon, 14 Jul 2014 11:03:06 -0400

Marlett's (Beach Patrol) report is redacted pursuant to the following Florida State Statute:

119.071 2.a.(I)The home addresses, telephone numbers, social security numbers, dates of birth, and 
photographs of active or former sworn or civilian law enforcement personnel, including correctional 
and correctional probation officers, personnel of the Department of Children and Families whose duties 
include the investigation of abuse, neglect, exploitation, fraud, theft, or other criminal activities, 
personnel of the Department of Health whose duties are to support the investigation of child abuse or 
neglect, and personnel of the Department of Revenue or local governments whose responsibilities 
include revenue collection and enforcement or child support enforcement; the home addresses, 
telephone numbers, social security numbers, photographs, dates of birth, and places of employment of 
the spouses and children of such personnel; and the names and locations of schools and day care 
facilities attended by the children of such personnel are exempt from s. 119.07(1).

(II)The names of the spouses and children of active or former sworn or civilian law enforcement 
personnel and the other specified agency personnel identified in sub-sub-subparagraph (I) are exempt 
from s. 119.07(1) and s. 24(a), Art. I of the State Constitution.

No redaction was needed for the Richardson (Corrections) report. These were the only completed 
Internal Affairs reports for the month on June 2014 for all divisions within Volusia County Department 
of Public Protection.

Regards,

David Vanis
Volusia County Department of Public Protection Internal Affairs
1300 Red John Dr
Daytona Beach, FL, 32120
Office: (386)254-1591
Cell: (386)547-6822
dvanis@volusia.org
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  This e-mail (including any file attachments) is for the sole use of the 
intended recipients - not necessarily the addressees - and may contain confidential and privileged 
information that by its privileged and confidential nature is exempt from disclosure under applicable 



law.  You are hereby notified that dissemination, disclosure, distribution, duplication, or other use of 
this transmission by someone other than an intended recipient's designated agent is strictly prohibited.  
If you are not an intended recipient or believe you have received this transmission in error, please 
notify the sender.

>>> VolusiaExposed <volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com> 7/14/2014 10:18 AM >>>
Captain Vanis:
 
VolusiaExposed.Com request (PRR) any internal affair investigations
(final reports) that were completed in June 2014 regarding the
Department of Public Protection. If these files are available in
electronic format - MS Word, PDF, etc. - then our request is for those
electronic files.

Please advise us in advance of any costs associated with our PRR.

Use our below email address as our point of contact.

(First request was not carbon copied to Wendland or Renfro)

Regards;

VX

http://VolusiaExposed.Com 


